
 

 

 

❖ No Practices will be paid by the Association between December 25, 2023 to January 2, 2024. If 

anyone would like to have a practice, they will have to pay for it from your team’s personal 

account. 

❖ Received the Edmonton Oilers Grant for $18,000 

❖ Received our Casino money of $27,000 

❖ People are not able to buy their own personal BRK jerseys for their children with the number 

they desired 

❖ Still waiting on the licence number from ALGC for the raffle tickets 

❖ Association is paying for post protectors 

 

NEXT MEETING January 11 @ 7:00 p.m. at the Sedgewick Curling Lounge 

 
 

BATTLE RIVER MINOR HOCKEY 

MEETING HIGHLIGHTS 
November 23, 2023 

Killam Multi-Purpose Room 

7 P.M.  


